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South Suburban to Hold Public Meeting for 

South Platte Park Tree Planting at Carson Nature Center 

 

South Suburban Park and Recreation District will hold a public meeting on Thurs., April 18 at 7 
pm for the South Platte Park Tree Planting at Carson Nature Center.  A proposal will be 
presented to plant trees between Carson Nature Center and the Alta/Aspen Grove 
Condominiums.  The public meeting will be held at Carson Nature Center Solar Classroom, 3000 
W. Carson Dr., Littleton, CO  80120.  For more information contact Brett Collins at 303-795-
6531 or BrettC@sspr.org.   
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